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Cornelius, Brad

From: Keith Silverman <keith@v3capital.com>

Sent: Monday, July 3, 2023 5:07 PM

To: debra2blue@hotmail.com; pyeboone@yahoo.com; Kit Chiu-Arunakul; d@packetflo.com

Cc: John Fitzgibbon; Brett Dargis; Trey Vick; Raheem Bishop; Marcus.Geiger@kimley-

horn.com; Cornelius, Brad; Warner, Amanda

Subject: Re: 500 Block - Oakdale Wall Community meeting- Wall Options July 10th

This message originated from outside of Wade Trim 

Good Evening all, 

I hope everyone is preparing for their 4th of July cookouts!  

 

I'd like to invite you all to a neighborhood meeting on Oakdale to discuss some wall finish options for July 10th at 

5:30PM. We will bring along some more finish options and color combinations. Please let me know if you can make it, 

looking forward to seeing you all.  

 

  

Keith Silverman 

Associate Development    
Manager 

  

Office: 407-848-1663   

Mobile: 321-474-9650 

Email:Keith@v3capgroup.com 

  

496 S. Hunt Club Boulevard 

Apopka, FL 32703 

  

www.v3capital.com 

 

  

 

V 3 Capital Family of 
Companies 
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From: Keith Silverman 

Sent: Thursday, March 30, 2023 9:47 AM 

To: debra2blue@hotmail.com <debra2blue@hotmail.com>; kitchin.a@gmail.com <kitchin.a@gmail.com>; 

pyeboone@yahoo.com <pyeboone@yahoo.com> 

Cc: John Fitzgibbon <jfitzgibbon@town.windermere.fl.us>; Brett Dargis <brett@v3capital.com>; Trey Vick 

<trey@v3capital.com>; Raheem Bishop <RBishop@scottcormia.com>; Marcus.Geiger@kimley-horn.com 

<Marcus.Geiger@kimley-horn.com> 

Subject: 500 Block - Oakdale Wall Community meeting  

  

Good Morning Oakdale Neighbors,  

  

Members of the V 3 team will be on site at the 500 block at 5:30pm on April 14th.  

  

We will have some panels cut to different heights to help you all get a better idea of the visibility of the parking area. I’ll 

also bring along a materials board to help illustrate a few options for the wall finish. please email specific questions on 

this chain and I will do my best to answer them or bring an answer on the 14th.  

  

  

Looking forward to seeing you all. Please share this invitation with neighbors on oakdale! 

  

  

  

Sincerely, 

  

Keith Silverman 

Development Coordinator 

V 3 Capital Group 

496 S. Hunt Club Boulevard  

Apopka, FL 32703 

O: (407) 848-1663 

C:  (321) 474-9650 

keith@v3capgroup.com 

www.v3capgroup.com 
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